
Devonshire Decorator 

Sandy Swingle 

 

I have been remiss in acknowledging the work and efforts of Sandy Swingle as our Lead 
Devonshire Seasonal Decorator. I apologize for not acknowledging her work in helping make 
Devonshire the great neighborhood that it is! 

I have been informed that Sandy has been responsible for leading the efforts to make our 
neighborhood entrance monuments special for the various holidays. Not only has Sandy been 
responsible for setting these decorations up and taking them down, she has, on a number of 
occasions, spent her own money for decorations and has been storing all of them in her home. 

Please join me in thanking especially Sandy and her crew for all of this great work. 

THANK YOU SANDY!!! 
 


